
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t believe this year is 
almost over!!! 

 

This year has been a learning process for the PTA. 
Since the new Taylor is almost double the size of the previous 
building it has made it difficult to do some of the events we 
have done in the past.  We really want to start off the next 
school year with a strong PTA. Please plan on attending our 
next meeting which is May 14​th​ at 6:30 P.M.  

We have multiple positions open on the PTA Board. 
Some positions take only few hours throughout the year, some are more involved. You 
can be as involved as you want to be.  Maybe you want to oversee donations for the 
Carnival, maybe you want to just donate desserts for conference dinners. Every little 
thing helps make a strong PTA. 

You can stay up to date on all the Taylor PTA information by following us on 
Facebook @  ​https://www.facebook.com/Taylor-PTA-1495716984000580/​ and 
Instagram ​https://www.instagram.com/taylortigerspta/​ or join our GroupMe app by 
texting 614-270-2470 and Kimiko will add you.  

https://www.facebook.com/Taylor-PTA-1495716984000580/
https://www.instagram.com/taylortigerspta/


If you would like more information about the PTA and can’t attend the meeting, 
please contact Kimiko at (614) 270-2470 or Holly at (513) 652-5677. 

We hope to see you all on the 14​th​!!  


